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Seonghwa Ceremony for Dr. Bo Hi Pak 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

As you know, the World Level Seonghwa for Dr. Bo Hi Pak will take place in Seoul, Korea on Tuesday, 

January 15, at 8 a.m. local time. Tomorrow on January 14th, we will host a Seonghwa Memorial 

Ceremony here at the Clifton Family Church for our beloved brother, Dr. Bo Hi Pak. On behalf of Dr. 

Kim, Rev. Dunkley and the Subregional Directors, we wish to invite and encourage to come and attend 

our the memorial service to celebrate our elder brother, who was so central to further the providence in 

America for the sake of God and True Parents. 

 

The doors will be opened at 5:30pm and we will start the program at 6pm. Please wear Seonghwa 

appropriate attire, which is a dark suit with white tie for men and white color suit or dress for women. , 

 

Thank you, and God Bless all of you, 

 

Pastor Manoj 

 


